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Ezeany im , R i c h a r d , EMNRD 

From: Alberto A. Gutierrez, RG [aag@geolex.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 12:11 PM 

To: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 

Cc: 'Boyd, Ross'; Williams, Chris, EMNRD 

Subject: Slight location change for Jal 3 AGI#1 [NMOCD Order No. R-12921] 

Richard 

Per our conversation this morning, on behalf of Southern Union Gas Services, Ltd., I am hereby requesting a 
minor change in the approved location for the SUGS Jal 3 AGI #1 within the same unit due to interference of 
utilities at the plant. 

ORIGINAL LOCATION APPROVED IN ORDER R-12921 1570FNL 1050FWL Unit E Sec 33 T24S 
R37E 

NEW REQUESTED LOCATION DUE TO UTILITY CONSTRAINTS 1550FNL 1000FWL Unit E Sec 
33 T24S R37E 

It is my understanding that this will not present a problem and that you will scan this request into the file for 
Order #R-12921 and that we may proceed with drilling and completing the well at this location. Thanks very 
much for your prompt attention to our request. I look forward to your confirmation. 

Thanks again 

Alberto 

Alberto A. Gutiérrez, RG 

Geolex, Inc® 
500 Marquette Avenue, NW Suite 1350 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-842-8000 Ext. 105 
505-842-7380 Fax 

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL 
This message and attachment(s) contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is intended for 
the sole use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you receive this message in error, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, resending, forwarding or taking of any action in reliance on the 
contents of this email and/or any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please notify the sender via return email and permanently delete this message and any attachment(s) from any 
computer(s). 

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
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